
Hawaii Department of Education 
Adult Education Family Literacy Act (AEFLA) Update 

Workforce Development Council 
April 25, 2022 

  

 

 
State Office 
 
*Submitted in March, 2022: Hawai’i Unified WIOA State Plan 
  

Background 
The Workforce Innovation Opportunity Act (WIOA) State Plan communicates the 
State of Hawaii’s vision for the workforce system and is used to align and 
integrate the system across federal programs. WIOA’s key principle encourages 
strategic alignment and coordination among the primary federal programs that 
support employment services, workforce development, adult education, and 
vocational rehabilitation services. This plan promotes a shared understanding of 
the workforce needs and fosters development of more comprehensive and 
integrated approaches, such as career pathways and sector strategies for 
addressing the needs of businesses and workers. 

 
*AEFLA Grant Competition announcements to follow soon 
 

*Updates on Senate Bill 2188 and House Bill 1561 

 


